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Pumpkin Show Band Marks 18th Year

The Circleville Pumpkin Show
Community band will perform four
times during the upcoming Circleville
Pumpkin Show.

The Band, directed by Mr. Clifford L.
Kerns will play two concerts, on
Wednesday and again on Friday on the
West Main Street Platform. Both concerts
are scheduled to start at approximately
6:30 p.m.

The band will also participate in two
parades, on Wednesday Night, and
again on Thursday night.

The band roster contains 72 names,
with an average of 50 participating in
engagements. -

This year marks the 18th consecutive

year that the band has performed in the -

Pumpkin Show. On an average year, the
band will perform an average of 15

times. (Concerts and/or parades).

Band members consist of men and
women of all ages from Junior High
School to Senior Citizens, and come from
all over central Ohio: Ashville, Canal
Winchester, Lancaster, Chillicothe,
Waverly, Kingston, Laurelville, Amanda,
Stoutsville, Orient, Columbus,
Lockbourne and of course, Circleville.

The band rehearses each Tuesday,
from 7:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. in their own
Practice Hall, located at the rear of the
Pumpkin Show Offices on East Franklin
Street. (Beside the Police Station).
Anyone desiring to join the band should
attend the first Tuesday night practice
they can make. ;

The band’s next concert will be a
Christmas Concert to be performed on
Sunday, Dec. 14th.




